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URGENT MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: October 4, 2021 
 
TO: Rock Haven Residents and Families 
 
FROM: Natalie Rolling Edlebeck, Nursing Home Administrator 
 
RE: Visitations 
 
Dear Rock Haven Residents and Families: 
 
We have completed a round of testing for residents of Sandstone West and all staff. We have not 
identified any spread from our first case on Sandstone West. Our second case has not had close 
contact on the resident units.  
 
At this time, we are able to allow in-room visits on Sandstone East and both Limestone East and 
West. Visits on Sandstone West will need to be held outdoors or on the outer vestibules.  
 
Our website https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d48a9ad28a4fec34-personal  is open for 
scheduling visits, regardless of the type. Please be prepared to screen prior to any contact with 
our residents, regardless of the visit type. If you are feeling ill or have a fever, please refrain 
from coming to the facility.  
 
We hope to allow in-room visits on Sandstone West next week.  
 
We will continue to provide updates with as much information as we can on our efforts to 
combat COVID-19 and how we are best caring for our residents. 
 
Please feel free to contact Marilyn Burns RN Infection Preventionist 608-757-5166 with any 
questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Natalie Rolling Edlebeck 
 
Natalie Rolling-Edlebeck M.F.A., MSW 
Major, United States Army (retired)  
Licensed Nursing Home Administrator 
Rock Haven Skilled Nursing Home Facility 
Natalie.RollingEdlebeck@co.rock.wi.us 
(608) 757-5114 


